~ %" PACIFIC ACADEMY OF HIGHER EDUCATION

'%:E'E AND RESEARCH UNIVERSITY, UDAIPUR
e

No.PAHERU/P/UGC/2025-26/01 Date: 19-07-2025

Prof. Mainsh R. Joshi,

Secretary,

University Grants Commission,
(Ministry of Education, Govt. of India),
Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg,

New Delhi- 110002

Subject: Compliance of UGC guidelines on Ph.D. degree awarded by Pacific Academy of
Higher Education & Research University, Udaipur (Rajasthan).

Reference: UGC letter No.F.1-1/2023 (JKT-JS) dated 22-04-2025

Respected Sir,

With reference to the above-mentioned subject and letter, I hereby submit that the
required information regarding the award of Ph.D. degrees is been uploaded on the University
website in the prescribed format. The same is accessible at the following

link: https://www.pacific-university.ac.in/research-programmes

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

-
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